
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

Do not let Liberty Utilities charge ratepayers to recoup their losses on the ill-advised, 

uncompleted Granite Bridge pipeline project. 

It is time to make the fossil fuel industry bear the costs of their own reckless behavior. We never 

needed this pipeline, and we shouldn’t be paying for it now. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

                --Stephen Spaulding, Hollis, NH 

 


